Trant Lindsay

From: Peter Dane <peterdane2000@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 1:02 PM

To: Trant Lindsay

Subject: Does HB 2666 promote dubious agribusiness?

Dear Ms. Trant,

My comments on HB 2666 are that it doesn't merit reaching the House floor. Let protect the beautiful Oregon countryside and
farm land from the dubious development of ugly gavel quarries. Oregon's scenic resources are a boost to tourism. The many old gravel
pits around Salem show that the land is left a mess and in an unsafe condition.

HB 2666 has problems, so it should be shelved. Thank you.

Regards,
Pete Dane 720 Capitol St, NE, Salem, OR, 97309



